
RADIO VATICANA 
CITTÀ DEL VATICANO 

:;nglish section 

Dear Mr Geary, 

10th February 1986 

Although your letter was answered by Father Lars Rooth on our 
last "Letter -Box" program, it then got mislaid. We are very sorry 
about this. 

I am now sending you the QS1 card you requested and the December 
b"iletin, which will anyway give the frequencies used by Vaticán Radio! 
Unfortunately the next issue will be published in March, owing to a change 
of foralat. 

Weepalogize for the delay, and many thanks [.lso for the post -card! 
Best wishes from all at the English section! 

Yours sincerely, 

ZS ozV lata,l,. 

( Veronica Scarisbri_ck) 


